
For Benjamin Proctor – Candidate for NAEMT Midwest Region 6 Director 
 

It is my honor to submit this letter of support for Benjamin Proctor in his candidacy for 
NAEMT Midwest Region 6 Director. My name is John Woody, NAEMT Member # , and 
I have had the privilege of knowing Benjamin for over a decade. 
 
I first met Benjamin while he was assigned to the Fort Campbell, Kentucky Medical 
Simulation Training Center (MSTC). At that time, he was a junior Combat Medic eager to 
learn and contribute. Over the years, I have witnessed his impressive professional growth 
into an Advanced Practice Paramedic and a respected leader in our field. 
 
Benjamin has consistently demonstrated exceptional dedication to prehospital medicine. 
His passion for advancing the profession, supporting his peers, and improving patient care 
is evident in every role he has undertaken. He brings energy, integrity, and vision to every 
project, and I have no doubt that he will bring these same qualities to the NAEMT leadership 
team. 
 
I am confident that Benjamin’s experience, character, and commitment to both civilian EMS 
and military medicine uniquely qualify him to represent the members of Region 6. I strongly 
endorse his candidacy and encourage you to support him as the next Midwest Region 6 
Director. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Woody 
NAEMT Member #  




